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Summary:

The Pakistani ambassador informs the Hungarian Embassy in the DPRK that Zia ul-Haq
will pay a visit to Pyongyang soon. 
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Wilson Center Digital Archive Translation - English

On March 29th, the Pakistani ambassador told me that on that very day, he was
recalled from Pyongyang. He could not return yet to Pakistan; he would have to
continue his work at a new position somewhere in Europe. He also informed me that
Zia ul-Haq would pay a visit to this country within a period of two months.   
  
Comment: Bhutto’s pictures have already been removed from the walls of the rooms
in the embassy.  
  
73 – Sz.   


